
 

 
 

 

 

 
REDINGTON FROGNAL ASSOCIATION 

Umbrella body for residents groups in the Redington Frognal Conservation Area 

 
 
 
 
Mr. Charles Thuaire 
Planning Department 
London Borough of Camden 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG     10 September 2017 
 
       
 
 
Dear Mr. Thuaire, 
 
Residential development on Hampstead Heath:  2017/1822/P 
 
The Heath is designated a Site of Metropolitan Importance for Nature Conservation (site 
reference M072) and is valued for its importance to biodiversity due to a range of habitats, 
including bogs, wide expanses of grassland and ancient woodland.  It is entirely 
inappropriate that such a site be used for residential development. 
 
Residential development on this site would also cause harm to the Conservation Area and 
nearby listed buildings. 
 
Redington Frognal Association strongly objects to this proposed change of use and 
certificate of lawfulness 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

Nancy Mayo 

 
Secretary 
  
Redington Frognal Association 
http://www.redfroghampstead.org 
 

 
 

 
  

 


